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‘Flourishing together, rooted in God’s love’

We always love to celebrate the activities of our pupils 
outside of school.  We take time to recognise these children 
during our Friday assemblies.  Please do keep sending us 
photos and certificates.  This week we want to say 
congratulations to Roo from Apple Class for completing his 
half marathon on Sunday at Junior Park Run. This is no mean 
feat!  Each week Roo joins other children for Junior Park Run 
and runs, walks or jogs the 2km route cheered on by 
encouraging bystanders. The event starts at 9am – runners 
come ready at 8:50 to the new Knowle Park, Cranleigh. The 
event is free and children aged 4-14 can take part, whether 
their parent runs with them or watches. Roo has completed 
11 Junior Park Runs and so has achieved over half a 
marathon. If he runs 11 more he will be a marathon runner!! 
More details can be found at: 
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/cranleigh-juniors/
Have a lovely weekend!
Mr. Walters 

SPRING COLLECTION for UKRAINE - British Humanitarian Aid to Ukraine(BHA)

Delivered as they are: Mobility aids for adults such as crutches, wheelchairs and collapsible walking frames (Not

zimmer frames), Bicycles

Put into strong plastic or other bags and labelled: Adult/baby nappies, Sanitary pads/towels, Clothing for all ages,

Shoes for all ages (please tie pairs together), All types of bedding and towels, Curtains, General kitchen equipment,

saucepans etc

Put into the boxes provided: Candles, matches, torches (Not gas or lighters), Electric tools & electric kitchen

equipment, Sweets for children

Items can be left in the designated areas and boxes in the south transept of St Peter & St Paul

until latest Monday 18 March

Dear parents/carers,
It has been another action-packed week, with our 
Holly Class Assembly, Reception Forest School and 
Red Nose Day.  Today it was lovely to so see so 
much red in school! It is all for a very good cause 
and if you have not yet contributed we invite you 
to make your donation via the school’s justgiving
page.  The link to this can be found on the next 
page.

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/cranleigh-juniors/
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Spring Term 2024
March
Thurs 21st Holly & Cherry Forest Schools
Fri 22nd Drop ins all classes
Fri 22nd PTA Tuckshop
Sat 23rd PTA Easter Egg Hunt 
Tues 26th Cherry Class Parent consultations
Wed 27th Cherry Class Parent consultations
Wed 27th Cherry Class History Walk
Thurs 28th Easter Church Service

Bonnet Parade @9.15am
End of Term 1.30 

Summer Term 2024
April
Mon 15th All children return to school
Mon 22nd Holly & Cherry Class trip to 

Wisley
Wed 24th Cherry Class Assembly @9.15 all 

Cherry parents welcome
Fri 26th Drop ins 
Fri 26th PTA Tuck Shop
May
Fri 3rd INSET DAY
Wed  8th Full Governing Body Meeting
Fri 10th Apple class trip to Bocketts Farm
18./19th Ewhurst Secret Gardens
Fri 24th Drop ins
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Fri 24th School finishes 3pm
27th – 31st HALF-TERM

June
Mon 3rd All children return to school
Fri 21st Class photos
Fri 21st Drop ins 
Fri 21st PTA Tuck Shop
Fri 28th Whole School Trip

July

Tues 23rd Leavers Church Service @9.15am
Tues 23rd School finishes @1.30pm

Awards – 15/03/2024 
Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple   Harriet
Holly Genevieve
Cherry  Corinne
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Felix
Holly Teddy
Cherry 

Attendance Award
The class with the 
highest 
attendance this 
week is:

Cherry Class

Congratulations!!

Easter Bonnet Parade
We are looking forward to the Easter Bonnet 
Parade at the Church Service on Thursday 
28th March at 9.15am. Teachers are looking 
for children’s creativity and handicraft visible 
in their bonnets

Here is the link for your Red Nose day donation: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24

-ewhurst-cofe-aided-infant-school

Easter Market
The Friends of St Peter and Paul church in 

Ewhurst are holding the annual Easter Market at 
The Parrot Forest Green on Tuesday 19 March. –

see attachment

Support our fantastic caretaker Jon and his 
fundraising for RBLI. He will be sleeping outside 

with his 9 year old daughter Lily
click here for more information

Breakfast Club and Explorers Booking Forms
Due to the end of our financial year at the end of 
March we kindly ask parents not to pay for any 

clubs in the summer term until we have returned 
from the Easter holidays. To help with that we 
will only be sending out the booking forms for 
next half-term on the last day of school. Your 

child will still be able to join the club if needed on 
the first day back.

French Club and Sport Stars next term 
Both flyers for the clubs are 
attached to this newsletter. 

PTA Easter Egg Hunt
Join us for our Annual Ewhurst Easter Egg Hunt on 

Saturday 23rd March at Pitch Hill. Please book your 
free place here (please click)

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-ewhurst-cofe-aided-infant-school
https://www.justgiving.com/page/jon-rapley-1709562641957
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ewhurst-easter-egg-hunt-tickets-861810838417?aff=oddtdtcreator

